
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
LICENSING AND STANDARDS COMMITTEE - OCTOBER 5, 
2007 
 

The meeting of the Licensing and Standards Committee scheduled for Friday, October 5, 2007, 

at 9:30 a.m., in Committee Room 1, 2nd Floor, City Hall, 100 Queen Street West, Toronto, ON 

M5H 2N2, has been cancelled. 

 

The next regular meeting of the Licensing and Standards Committee will be held on Friday, 

November 2, 2007, at 9:30 a.m. in Committee Room 1. 

 

For further information or assistance, please contact Linda Reid, Acting Administrator, 

Community Council and Committees, at 416-392-0145 or e-mail at lreid@toronto.ca. 
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